
We will facilitate activities that
involve physical distance, and will
create new and innovative ideas
with this in mind.

Distancing measures

To reduce high traffic times of the day,
camp start and end times will be staggered:
 
Fundamental Foxes - 8:30am-3:30pm
Energetic Eagles - 9:00am-4:00pm
Training Tigers - 9:30am-4:30pm
 
If you have children in more than one camp,
please email summercamps@pise.ca.

Contactless drop-off
Dropping off and picking up your child will be
done from your vehicle in a dedicated 'drop-zone'.
Our staff will be on hand to ensure your child  is
safe and taken care of.

Equipment
Any equipment used will be cleaned
and sanitized throughout and after
each day.

Stay home
If your child is showing any symptoms or is ill
in any way, please stay home. If symptoms
develop during camp, we will isolate your child
within our facility and call you immediately to
come and pick up your child.

Reduced group size and services
Group size will be limited in order to reduce the number
of contacts participants have. 
 
Due to service changes, pre and post camp and lunch
service are unavailable.

In line with provincial recommendations and local
guidelines, we have made changes to our summer camp
services. These changes are made with the safety of our
participants in mind while maintaining the most enjoyable
experience possible.

More information on all of these measures, as well as more information on what to bring to
camp, will be sent to you in a welcome package before camp begins. If you have any questions
regarding the protocols we have put in place, please contact Chris Wright, Manager of Physical
Literacy Development at cwright@pise.ca.

Staggered start/end
times

We will be making use of the outside
spaces that we have, such as the
field, track, training zones and kids
area, while also using the trails and
natural spaces located in Layritz Park.

Outside

All measures and protocols subject to change


